
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

 It was a very productive week in second grade this 
week!  Students wrapped up their study of counting money and 
presented their group projects in Social Studies.  We also 
completed our study of Family Life and moved on to learning  
more about the Rosary.  Looking forward to the next week,  
please see the following reminders: 
 

**Hero Projects are due this Tuesday, May 24th. 
Students need to be prepared to present their  

project Tuesday afternoon. 
STUDENTS WILL LOSE 10 POINTS FOR  

EACH DAY THEIR ASSIGNMENT IS LATE.   
 

**The last day for Otter Creek is next Friday,  
May 27.  Please make sure your child is studying 

for the final quizzes 
  
 As always, if you have any questions, feel free to let 

me know.  I look forward to seeing you all at Father Steve’s  
Retirement Party this evening!  I wish you all a lovely weekend.  
J 

Friday, May 20, 2016 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Reading:  What are some strategies to use for reading comprehension tests? 
Math:  What is repeated addition?  How do you build arrays? 
Writing:  Handwriting practice 
Social Studies:  Who are people who have made a difference in history? 
Religion:  Rosary: What are the 5 Joyful Mysteries? 

 
Upcoming  
Events 

 
Father Steve’s  

Retirement Celebration 
May 20 

 
Hero Project Due 

May 24 
 

FINAL STAR TESTING 
May 26th & 27th 

 
Last Day of Otter Creek 

May 27 
 

No School 
May 30 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


